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24 March 2023 

 

 

Justin Hu 

Digital Reporter 

TVNZ 1 News 

Justin.Hu@tvnz.co.nz 

REF: OIA-12154 

 

 

Dear Justin  

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 5 March 2023 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

Just requesting a copy of the following advice provided to Michael Wood on the 

Northwest Bus Improvements project in Dec and Jan. 

 

09/12/2022 — MINO-539 — Northwest Bus Improvement Programme update 

20/01/2023 — MIN-4053 — Further information regarding the NWBI 

 

The following documents fall within the scope of your request and are enclosed: 

 

• Attachment 1 – MIN-4053 further information regarding the NWBI 

• Attachment 2 – MINO-539 Northwest Bus Improvement Programme. 

 

In line with Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency policy, this response will soon be published on our 

website, with personal information removed. 

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Andy Knackstedt, Senior Media 

Manager, by email to andrew.knackstedt@nzta.govt.nz. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Robyn Elston 

National Manager, System Design 
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